

October 5, 2021

North Country Quilt Guild Noreen Hinton, President 137 Hill Street Newport, VT 05855

Dear Noreen and Guild Members,

From every corner of the hospital, I want to thank you for the extremely generous inkind donations recently received at the bi-annual Quilt Show, as well as the additional six quilts presented to me this week.

I am holding one out to be auctioned at the 2022 9<sup>th</sup> Annual Moonlight Ball, now scheduled for next October 1<sup>st</sup> at Jay Peak Resort. The other quilts have been delivered for use in the Sleep Center, Outpatient Treatment Center, our Palliative Care program, Pediatrics and Maternal/Child.

As a previous sewer, I know firsthand the detailed hours of care, love and finances that go into your creations. To be honest it was difficult to pick a favorite quilt, as each and every one at the show was special and unique.

Thank you again for contributing your talent and your treasures!

Sincerely,

Wendy

Wendy H. Franklin

Director of Communications & Foundation